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AUTHORIZATION FOR PATCH TESTING 

 

Please be aware that there is a possibility of an allergic reaction during 

patch testing. Reaction could be as follows: 

 

1. Itching 

2. Blistering  

3. Possible Scaring 

 

Although the symptoms occur very infrequently, we feel the patient 

should be aware of these risks. 

 

 

If you have any further questions feel free to discuss them with the 

allergy nurse or physician. 

 

Signature of Patient (or guardian) _________________________ 

                                                  Date   _________________________ 

                                              Witness _________________________ 


